
From: Jared Hawthorne < >  
Sent: Thursday, October 5, 2023 10:41 AM 
To: Publicassist <Publicassist@rrc.texas.gov> 
Subject: New Changes to Waste Handling & Dumping Rules by Jim Wright & Others 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern,  
 
Know that I do not support the changes proposed, & in fact think that we should re-write the entirety of 
these laws & rules with 0.0% input from Oil & Gas Industry lobbyists or company representatives or 
executives. It’s a flat out conflict of interests, & I can’t believe that 2 years of Oil & Gas executives 
crafting legislation compared to the MEASLY amount of time to respond? Clearly crafted not to help 
Texans, but to help the corporations. I do not support this in its entirety. 
 
Thanks,  
Jared D. Hawthorne, Texas Resident of Tarrant County 
Reply:  
 




